
P05-002 Rapid Rural Property Numbering 

Approved by the Council on 15 February 2005. 

 

That having considered the report of the Engineer Manager that the conversion to the Rapid rural 
property numbering system was almost completed, and that a policy for future allocation of 
numbers and maintenance of the system was required, the following policy be adopted for rural 
areas of the District: 

a) Property numbers for new buildings be allocated by the Council using the RAPID numbering 
system in conjunction with the Building Consent process; 

b) The administration costs be borne by the Council but the costs of new or replacement posts 
and their installation and maintenance be met by the property owner or occupier; 

 


